
State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

January 14,2005 

Kay Flynn, Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 

Sally Simmons, Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement 
Beth Keating, Office of the General Counsel 
Adam Teitzman, Office of the General Counsel 

RE: Request to Administrativelv Close Docket No. 020 129-TP 

On December 13,2004, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. submitted a letter to staff 
acknowledging that all refunds have been completed, in accordance with Order No. PSC-04- 
0668-AS-TP. This letter has been placed in the docket file. Pursuant to Order No. PSC-04- 
0668A-AS-TP, this docket was to remain open to process the refunds, and once completed, the 
docket was to be closed administratively. Based on the foregoin since no further pleadings 
have been filed in this docket, staff requests that the docket be 

cc: Commission Clerk and Administrative Services (H. Wang) \ o w  w 


